
Braemar Cruise Ship: Foreign Office
Statement

We are working around the clock to arrange evacuation flights from Cuba to
the UK as soon as possible for passengers on the Braemar cruise ship.

The evacuation is being co-ordinated with Fred Olsen Cruise Lines and we
advise that all passengers follow their instructions.

We continue to update British passengers as the plans progress.
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